
Greater Buffalo BOMA holds meeting on March 18th
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On March 18th, Greater Buffalo BOMA held its monthly meeting at the Millennium Hotel. Guest
speaker, Christina Orsi, regional director/Western New York, Empire State Economic Development
Corp. provided an update on a number of programs and development projects, and their impact on
the western New York economy.
Greater Buffalo BOMA has also changed that date of its Prosperity Buffalo trade show from May 7
to Monday, October 5. The event will run from 11 a.m. - 3 p.m. at the Adams Mark Buffalo. 
Vendor companies interested in exhibiting should contact Jennifer Aiple, executive director of Great
Buffalo BOMA at (716) 856-3801 for information.
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